
 

2016-2017 School Year

Dear Parents and Students,

Thank you for your interest in the East Lake Elementary Art Club. This year we will have two different sessions for Art 
Club, fall 5th grade and fall 4th grade club.   We will have Art Club meetings one Monday a month from 2:30-3:30 
beginning in September-December.  Students who are accepted into the Art Club will be dismissed from the art room to
their afterschool classes if they are in afterschool.  If they are to be picked up by a parent or guardian, we will be out in 

front of the school at 3:30 for pick up.  Please have your car tag in your window, or be prepared to show ID to pick up 
your child.  Please pick up on time.  Late pick up will result in your child being dismissed from the club.

The Art Club will be working with several different materials to create a variety of personal and community based 
artworks. Students that apply for membership to the East Lake Elementary Art Club should be enthusiastic about art and
willing to attend all meetings on Tuesday. Students should be willing to be creative and ready to learn about different 
types of art. Art club members are expected to have satisfactory attendance, grades, work habits, and behavior during 
both regular class time and during club time.

The purpose of the East Lake Elementary Art Club is to inspire and recognize those 4th and 5th grade students who have 
shown an outstanding ability in art and who want to showcase their talents.  They will participate in local contests, art 
displays, and practice general art skills.

Students that are interested in applying for art Club will need to fill out the application that is attached. It also can be 
found on my school webpage. Due to the high demand of interest, Art Club is limited in available slots.  I will only select  
20 applications for the spring Art Club Segment. I will send a letter home if your child is accepted into the spring Art Club
segment.

Applications must be returned to Mrs. Meredith’s art room by Friday, August 25, 2017

If you have any questions, please email Katie Meredith at kmeredith@henry.k12.ga.us

Sincerely Yours in Art Education,

Katie Meredith

Art Teacher

East Lake Elementary

East Lake Art Club

mailto:kmeredith@henry.k12.ga.us


East Lake Art Club
East Lake Application 2017-2018

Please print and complete and turn in to Mrs. Meredith’s art classroom.

Name:_______________________________________________________________________ Date:_____________

Grade:_________________ Teacher:______________________________________

1. Why do you want to be an East Lake Art Club member?

2. Draw a Picture of yourself in the space below.

3.  Who is your favorite artist and why?

Parent Signature _______________________________________ Date:________________________

Parent email;_________________________________________________

Parent Print Name:_______________________________________ Phone number:_____________________________

Student Signature & Date____________________________________________________

List who else may pick up your child and their phone 
number:___________________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________________________

Applications are due by Friday, August 25, 2017


